
72 Persons got Permanent Appointment through employment
exchange

The State government has decided to give permanent posting to 78
disabled persons in the State who have received appointment through
employment exchange, Minister for Social Justice K.K. Shylaja has said.

Those who had completed 179 days at work between July 1, 1994, and
December 31, 1996, are the ones being given permanent posting. They
will include also those who did not complete 179 days because the
relieving day was a public holiday.

The 78 persons were selected from a list of eligible 150 persons after
scrutiny by the Director of Social Justice.

Those who did not possess adequate records or medical certificates in the
prescribed form insisted on by the government were not considered for
the permanent posting.


